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January 18, 2023 

 

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians: 

 

Greetings, Hawk Families! February 1st will be our first official No Homework Day! The River Dell 

School District, River Edge Schools, and Oradell Schools have all committed to a No Homework 

Day on the same date as a way for all students in the River Edge and Oradell communities to 

unplug and spend quality time with family or simply dedicate time to interests without having 

to worry about what is due in school the next day. We plan on coordinating more of these types 

of days throughout the school year.  

We are now accepting orders for the 2022-2023 River Dell Middle School Yearbook – Black and 

Gold, which will highlight the school year for both 7th and 8th grade students. See the attached 

Order Form for: 

 

- Special pricing – LIMITED time only! 

- Chance to win a FREE yearbook! 

 

As we near the halfway point of the school year, the days are going to get busier at RDMS. Class 

trips, state testing, preparations for the 2023-2024 school year, and end of year events for all 

students are just a few of the many highlights that parents/guardians can be on the lookout for. 

As dates and times are solidified, communication will be shared. Please do not hesitate to 

contact me if there are any questions or concerns.  

 

Have a wonderful rest of the week! 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 

 

https://www.instagram.com/riverdell_middleschool/

